
                                               
 

29 April 2021 
 

NOTICE FOR CANCELLATION OF CSIR REQUEST FOR 
QUOTATION 

(CSIR RFQ 5667/05/03/2021) 

Request for Quotation (RFQ) for the supply of website design, user experience 

enhancement, technical support and hosting services to the CSIR 

& 

(RFQ NO: 5672/15/03/2021) 
 

RFQ 5672/15/03/2021 Provision of supply of website hosting, technical support and 

design for the Mandela Mining Precinct, for a period of 3 years (36 Months). 

 

On Friday,19 February 2021 and Monday 01 March 2021, the Council for Scientific and 

Industrial Research (CSIR) invited suitably qualified and experienced service providers to 

submit quotations for the above-mentioned RFQs. The closing/submission date for the 

tenders were Friday, 05 March 2021 and Monday 15 March 2021 respectively.  

 

The CSIR appreciates your interest in responding to the Request for Quotations however, 

we regret to inform you that the tender has been cancelled due to the fact that, “due to 

changed circumstances, there is no longer a need for the goods or services specified in the 

invitation”, as is defined in section 13, - point number 1 sub-section (a) of the 2017 

Preferential Procurement Policy Framework Act No. 5 of 2000. 

 

The CSIR wishes to thank all the bidders that showed interest in this RFP, and to apologise 

for any inconvenience caused as a result of this cancellation.  

A combined re-advertisement of this tenders will be issued soon. 

Enquiries may be directed to tender@csir.co.za 

mailto:tender@csir.co.za

